Date:

To Whom It May Concern

This letter has been written as a recommendation for Tony Stark and his family who
were tenants in apartment number 13 from May 10, 2020, to April 30, 2022. They
rented the apartment for 1000$. Their stay during this time has been peaceful having
no complaints from the neighbors or other tenants.

Tony Stark has always been on time with rent payments and have kept and
maintained the property well with me returning their security deposit when they
moved out.

As their previous landlord, I can attest to their character and capability of keeping
tabs with rent payments and maintenance issues. Should you have any additional

questions, please feel free to contact me through any of the contact details.

Regards,

Joshua Jones
Professor, XYZ University




